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RALPH L. CARR 
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1300 Broadway, 7th Floor 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
Phone (720) 508-6000 

Natural Resources and 
Environment Section 

On February 19, 2015 amendments to Regulation No. 6 and No. 8 were 
adopted by the Air Quality Control Commission, and pursuant to§ 24-4-103(11)(d), 
C.R.S., the amended regulation, together with the Attorney General's opinion, was 
submitted to the Secretary of State under Tracking Numbers 2014-001198 and 
2014-01199. These amendments incorporate by reference standards adopted by the 
United States Environmental Protection Agency. 

A review of Regulation Number 6, specifically Part A, has revealed 
typographical errors the Commission did not intend to adopt. In Part A, the 
Commission's February amendment erroneously refers to the July 2012 version of 
the federal standard instead of the July 2013 version the Commission intended to 
adopt. These typographical errors should be corrected to conform the published rule 
to the adopted rule. 

Likewise, a review of Regulation Number 8, specifically PartE, has revealed 
typographical errors the Commission did not intend to adopt. In Parts E.I and 
E.III, the Commission's February amendment erroneously refers to the July 2012 
version ofthe federal standard instead of the July 2013 version the Commission 
intended to adopt. These typographical errors should be corrected to conform the 
published rule to the adopted rule. 
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Pursuant to the rulemaking provisions of the Colorado Administrative 
Procedures Act, typographical errors may be corrected upon submission of a request 
by the agency. C.R.S. § 24-4-IOS(ll)(d)(II). 

I have reviewed these errors and have determined that they are 
nonsubstantive errors that should be corrected to conform the published rules to the 
adopted rules. An appropriate corrective document has been provided. 

Sincerely, 

FOR THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
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First Assistant Attorney General 
Air Quality Unit 
Natural Resources Section 
720-508-626268 
720-508-6039 (FAX) 
Email: Tom.Roan@state.co.us 


